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* This paragraph was not adopted at the Annual Meeting.

* Owing to the difficulty experienced in furnishing sufficient 
pew accomodation to those applying for sittings, your Com­
mittee would recommend that the allocating capacity of the 
following pews be increased by one sitting, viz. : all the pews 
down-stairs, excepting those on the east end of the church, and 
numbers i, 2, 6, 12, 19, 25, 88, 89; 93, 99, 106 and 112, and 
all in the gallery excepting numbers 130, 131, 148 to 157, 165, 
166, 183 to 192.

Your Committee would also recommend, that all sittings, 
whose occupants are in arrears for three months, shall be 
declared vacant at the discretion of the Managers.

Your Committee would further recommend, that all votes 
for officers and the expenditure of money at all congregational 
meetings be taken by ballot.

In the month of June, the resignation of Mr. John Scott 
was received and accepted, and Mr. John Wright was elected 
to serve the unexpired term. The Managers have also received 
and accepted the resignation of Mr. M. Brennen, and it will be 
necessary for the congregation to elect another to serve for one 
year. The Managers who retire by rotation this year are 
Messrs. J. A. Moffat, W. H. McLaren and James Dixon.

In conclusion, your Committee recognize with thankful­
ness the manifest signs of spiritual and temporal prosperity and 
express the hope that such prosperity may continue, and that 
as pastor and people our efforts may be successful in advanc­
ing the Kingdom of Christ in our midst.

All of which is respectfully submitted.

A. Richardson, 
Chairman.

J. A. Moffat, 
Secretary.
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